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Ghost guns are an increasing scourge and popular choice among dangerous people 

who could not pass a background check. They are too easy to make at home and 

cannot be traced or picked up in metal detector screening. Oregon already has more 

than sufficient firearm access by responsible people who can pass a background 

check. There should be bipartisan support for banning ghost guns. 

Judith Fardig, retired Nurse-Midwife 


